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At the Canadian International School Bangladesh, we provide education in a safe, stimulating and challenging 
environment that nurtures the mind, body and spirit of each child as he or she pursues academic excellence.

Mission

Vision

“Betterment of Self for Society”

Volume 19, Issue 5 January 2024

Victory Day Arts Competition 
Certificate Distribution

Important Dates:
January 30  : ASP starts

February 11-20 : Literacy Weeks

February 21  : School closed
February 25-29 : School inspection (Nova Scotia)February 6  : Curriculum Evening (HS)



2



3

Awards Certificates presented to Teachers and Students for their paintings celebrating Victory Day Art 
Competition.

Grade 12 students Sunaira and Ishrak described their recent trip to Thailand, which made the rest of us 
very jealous.  
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Junior Kindergarten
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Kindergarten

Grade JK did a project about Seasons. They had some park and outdoor play activites.

Students made a word wall of Digraphs.
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Grade 1

Students made octopus with tissue roll and poster papers in arts and craft class.
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Grade 2

Grade 1 did a project and presentation on personal safety measures. 

Grade 2 students are comparing the capacity of different containers. They can estimated and measure the 
capacity using standard and non-standard units.  
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We returned and got straight back to work by making colorful brochures that relay and illustrate how we 
spent our winter vacation. 

Grade 2 has been working productively on a “Spatial 
Journal Map” that compares the climate, schooling 
and Wildlife of countries in North America, South 
America and Australia. They communicated, inquired 
and open-mindedly displayed their research work 
�ndings in the Spatial Map.
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Grade 3

Winter vacation 
brochures
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Grade 4

Grade 3 has been working tirelessly on a “Spatial Journal Map” that compares the geography, climate, homes 
and recreational activities of countries around the globe. We inquired open mindedly and reflected our 
findings in the Spatial Map.

H & N lesson: Gr4 are learning personal safety on the internet. 
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Grade 6

Art:  Gr4 are enjoying their activity.

Grade 6 Students Explore the World of Right Foods:
In a recent engaging and educational activity, the enthusiastic students of Grade 6 delved into the realm of 
nutrition and healthy eating habits. The objective was to foster an understanding of the importance of choosing 
the right foods for overall well-being.
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Grade-6 students played a three-round math game on fractions, motivating them to complete tasks within a set 
time. This interactive activity not only enhanced their understanding but also made studying more enjoyable, 
injecting a renewed enthusiasm for learning.

The students learned about the Force - gravity and how different it is on the earth than the moon. They are now 
able to tell weight and mass apart and acknowledge the role Newton’s gravity plays here. They’ve drawn 
themselves and calculated their mass on the Earth and Moon
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Grade 7

Grade 6: Students of grade 6 displayed types of cardio exercise which are good for your heart.
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Grade 8

The students work together to create colorful posters on Math to decorate their classrooms.
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"Inspiring 
History 
Heroes"
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In order to demonstrate their understanding of congruent and similar figures, the students constructed several 
models and computed the lengths and angles of the forms.
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Grade 9

An autobiography narrates everything about an individual.. 
The learners of grade 9 made presentations describing themselves and their life. They also uploaded their 
favorite pictures in the presentation.
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Grade 9 Math students were divided in two groups where they were given two topics to survey on and showcase 
their measures of central tendency. They have learned in their math classes while covering the topic Statistics.
Topics
Group A “Teens and Social Media Impacts”
Group B “Friendship dynamics in your class”

In grade 9, students created a jumping game on Scratch, exploring block coding and injecting fun into their 
classes. This hands-on experience not only introduced coding fundamentals but also made learning more 
dynamic and enjoyable, fostering a positive approach to class activities.
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French

Semester 1 Exam

The first thing that the grade 6 students wanted to do was create their own 
version of a colorful Eiffel Tower which has an uncanny resemblance to 
welcome the newyear.
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Principal's Message

Time flies, and we've already hit 2024!  The end of January brings us 
to the half way mark in the school year. While our little ones begin to 
display amazing progress, our high school students are now beginning 
their pressure-packed journey to final exams. All we ask is that you do 
your best, but of course some universities ask for even more than that. 
This is what goals are made of, and how your dreams can be satisfied. 
High School Students are encouraged to bump their studies up their 
priorities list, ask for teacher assistance when necessary, and treat their 
final exams with the seriousness they demand. You are in competition 
with the world for that seat in the university lecture hall, and the 

Admissions Office in the university of your choice is not nearly as kind and understanding as your Principal. 
They only believe in numbers, and those with the highest marks get the prize. 

January also brought the high school students face to face with their semester-ending exams, a cruel end to 
their Winter Holiday relaxation, which will serve as a wake up call about the finals that await them later in 
spring.  Reports will be out soon.

January has also brought us some presentations at the Junior School, the first provided an opportunity to 
receive the report from our high school students on their recent trip to Thailand.  From their photo presenta-
tion, it looks like they had a great time and came back better prepared to join in the adult world.  University 
studies are about to become their reality. And for our Junior audience, it gave them a chance to contemplate 
the world beyond their classrooms.  Even the youngest could imagine themselves mountain biking, zip lining, 
and white water rafting in a foreign country thanks to the excellent presentation by Ishrak and Sunaira.   

The second presentation was by the Elementary Teachers who provided interested parents with an under-
standing of how they teach, what they teach, and how the Canadian model is different from a standard Bangla-
deshi classroom. Again, the Grade 12s showed their video which inspired conversations among the parents of 
a similar weekend activity for the Juniors. It's something we're looking into.  

With the beginning of the second semester, High School Teachers were encouraged to shift their teaching 
model from one of traditional “teacher-led” instruction to a more modern model of inquiry, student 
collaboration, and by allowing students making a personal investment in their learning. This is more in 
keeping with the typical Canadian school and better suits the Nova Scotia and International Baccalaureate 
curriculum our teachers are following. It is hoped that after a period of trial and error both students and 
teachers will find this technique more efficient and provide a deeper understanding of the topics covered. 

As February begins, it's all downhill from here. Another year, another grade passed, and another step towards 
our students' adulthood. Enjoy each of the steps as we walk together into our futures. 

Douglas A. Roy


